
From: Louise Lewis 

Sent: 01 February 2025 18:18 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2025/0133/T 2 Millfield Place 

 

re: 2025/0133/T   2 Millfield Place 

 

We note that your end date for consultation is the same as your registered date 

but we would like to draw your attention to the Highgate Neighbourhood Plan 

DH6 Front boundaries ll .....unnecessary removal of mature hedges or natural 

features which have a positive impact on the character of the local area. 

The removal of this mature, if unmanaged tree would be to the detriment of 

the local area and the Conservation Area. A replacement tree should be 

planted. 

 

It may also be of interest that we have photos from last February showing that 

several trees in the front garden have been felled (including this one?). 

However replacement trees have ben planted. It could be that the applicant s 

just trying to regularise the situation. 

 

Louise Lewis 

 


